To: Planning Services
Subject: Ref: FUL/2024/0022
Date: 15 October 2024 09:54:10

Attachments:

Dear Sir/Madam

The development of approximately 6km of the Norwich Western Link Road connecting the
A1067 (Fakenham Road) with the new A47 North Tuddenham to Easton scheme (being
developed by National Highways), including the construction of a new roundabout junction
with the A1067 Fakenham Road, improvements to the A1067 Fakenham Road and the
roundabout junction with the A1270 Broadland Northway.

The construction of this link road will improve the speed and ability of the emergency
services to be able to respond to emergency situations or incidents across large areas of
Norfolk. The link road will reduce the need for large response vehicle to navigate narrow
and difficult to access routes especially within the localised area.

Regards

‘ Head of Resilience
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